
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kristen Kelly [mailto:kristenekelly@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 7:46 PM 
To: Council; Kathy Bergen 
Cc: duluthdogparks@yahoo.com 
Subject: Eastern Dog Park 
 
Hello, 
I write this email to express my support for Duluth dog parks and the creation of an eastern dog park. 
My whole life changed when I brought home my first dog this past January and that is partly due to the 
dog parks Duluth currently has to offer. It has opened my eyes to a whole new community of Duluth 
that has welcomed me with open arms. The other benefits of dog parks are endless. I hope this helps to 
illustrate a little bit further the importance of dog parks and the benefits of building another park.  
 
Thank you very much, 
Kristen Kelly 
 


